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Christmas Opening Times





The surgery will be open as normal over the Christmas period except for:





�





In the case of an emergency


please phone the surgery for the out of hours number.








SystmOne


The surgery has recently changed their computer system to SystmOne.


You can now register to:


Make an appointment


Order a repeat prescription


Cancel an appointment


Update your clinical records


Change your registration details, address or telephone number





Please ask at reception for details.








Annual Patient Survey





The annual patient survey is available from the reception desk throughout December. Please take time to complete the survey. The results will be published at a later date.





Nurse appointments are available:


Monday


8am to 8:30pm





Tuesday


8am to 5pm





Wednesday


8am to 5pm





Thursday


8am to 5pm





Friday


8am to 1:30pm





We can pre-book an appointment with a Nurse up to 2 months in advance in most cases.





If you are too ill to come to surgery, please phone for a home visit before 10am.





For an appointment ‘on the day’, please phone at 8am and 3pm.











Carer’s Leeds


Information advice and support for carers is available in Leeds from Carers Leeds, 0113 246 8338, � HYPERLINK "http://www.carersleeds.org.uk" ��www.carersleeds.org.uk�. Carers Leeds support all unpaid carers aged 18 and over through provision of information, advice and time to talk. Information on all relevant local services in Leeds is available. Home visits can be made or carers can visit our city centre offices to meet up with a Carer Support Worker. Carers can also attend one of many events that we run. Information, advice and support is also available over the phone or by e-mail. Please contact us for more information.





Carers and the Yellow Card Scheme


If you are a carer, please let us know by completing the carers’ Yellow Card- ask the receptionist, nurse or GP for one. Completing the Yellow Card will mean you’re registered with practice as a carer. The card is also sent through to Carers Leeds who arrange for you to receive an introductory pack to their service.





SHINGLES VACCINATION


Unfortunately there have been problems with the supply of the vaccine. We hope to have a new stock delivered at the end of January.


If you are aged 70 or 79 years old please telephone the surgery towards the end of January to book an appointment.




















